
 
 

 
 
 Greetings, Kia Ora, Talofa, As-salãmu ‘alaykum, Ni Hao, Fakaalofa atu, 
Fakalofa, Iahi atu, Kia Orana, Shalom, Malo e lelei, Guten Tag, Taloha 
ni, Bonjour, Dobro Dolsi, Croeso, Sawadee, Goeie Dag, An Nyung ha 
seayo, Prevet, Hola, Namaste, Marhaba, Saludos 

 

 

Check our FACEBOOK Page for photos 
of school activities 

s 

We are moving away from paper 
notices 

SO 

Check out our FREE SCHOOL LOOP 
App. Download and play! 

Encourage your extended family to 
download App as well. This app is 

FREE! 
 

Refer to enclosed details 
 

We will be using this App to 
communicate with you moving forward  

 

Important Dates for TERM 2 – 
2021 

 

 

• Tuesday the 29th June: A Mystery Bus 
Tour will take the place of our planned event at 
Coyle Park Pt Chev due to predicted bad 
weather. Details will follow on Monday. 
 

• Last day of term 2 is Friday the 9th of 
July. 
 

• Term 3 starts Monday the 26th July. 
 
Thank you to all those parents who attended 
their children’s parent teacher interviews this 
week. We hope you found them helpful. 

If you still need to meet with your child’s 
Teacher, please email them to arrange an 
interview. 

Kind regards 

Rob Taylor 

Principal 

Dear Colwill School Massey Families, 

 
• Reminder: Every child must have their own 

named drink bottle at school as our old 
rusty drinking fountains have been sealed 

for removal pending the school rebuild. 
 

• Drop off and pick up times and locations for 
term 2 – 2021 are below: 

 
Kintara Drive: Front gate entry opens from 8:00am until 
8:50am. Colwill Rd entry open from 8:30 until 8:45am. 
 
3pm Finish for all students. They will exit after school 
via both the Colwill Rd and Kintara Drive gates. 
Parents picking up children are asked to collect them 
from their classrooms. All parents and students should 
exit the school by 3:15pm except study centre 
students. 
 
We encourage children to walk home if they live locally. 
 

Keep your family and children safe from 
COVID 

 
Wash hands with soap and water 

 
Stay home if sick and get tested 

 
Children presenting as sick at school 

will be sent home 
 

We also have our friendly head lice 
back. Please check all your children for 
this and if these little freeloaders have 
made their home in your children’s hair 

keep them home and treat the entire 
family including all bedding. We have a 

supply of treatments at school if you 
need assistance with the correct 

products. 
 

Thank you and kind regards 
 
Rob Taylor 
Principal 
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Activities that the school has been doing 
this past week! 

Room 14 students were making Matariki 
biscuits. 

 

 

 

 

Room 14 students are experiencing Flexi 
physics. 

 

 


